
 

 

 
She smiled. She had a perpetual twinkle in her beautiful dark blue 
eyes. Her mouth ever so wide. When her mouth opened her eyes  
widened and her black eye brows raised. Her beautiful black long hair 
flicked back over her shoulders.      Ruby 
 

It’s a very hot evening, too hot to be true. People are at the pool, playing 
water polo and some people are tanning. The sun is burning like it’s on 
fire! The water is nice and cold and relaxing.    Chloe 
 
The old man stared on to sea, his eye passionately staring at the fishing 
boat. His jaw twisted in a frown, but as he starts to thoughtfully think 
about his old fishing days his wrinkles turn to crinkles and he starts to 

grin. The wind is blowing his silver hair back    Trey 

 

 

Would you rather whisper or yell?  
By Raechel Marshall  
I would like to be able to whisper because then if I wanted to 
speak to someone, other people canôt hear me. I would also 
like to be able to yell so when I get in trouble I could yell over 
the top and not hear a thing. But I think being able to whisper 
would be a lot better. The reason I think whispering is better is 
because yelling can get you in a lot more trouble than whisper-
ing, but when you whisper people wonder what you say and 
then they could ask you ñCan you tell me what you said?ò. 
 

The Princess and the Prince  
By Izabella Adam  
Once upon a time there was a princess and one day a prince 

came and left. He went to another princess and zombies came 

and the prince saw her and saved her and they lived happily 

ever after.  
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    DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

§ Mon 3rd Nov Student Free Day 

§ Tues 4th Nov Melb Cup Public Holiday 

§ Wed 5th Nov  Milo T-20 Blast, Senior students 

§ Fri 14th Nov  Concert 

§ Wed 26th Nov Swimming Program begins   

§ KinderðPrep Transition continues Tues & Fri, 9-11



 ACTING PRINCIPALôS REPORT 

Another busy fortnight has passed. Lots of lovely smiles and 

gorgeous hair styles for our photos on Tuesday! Thank you to 

everyone for returning your forms quickly, it was greatly appreciated. 

The PA shed is looking great thanks to Peter, Kerry, Andrea and Bob 

for cleaning it out ready for the concert. It also provides another great 

space for specialist classroom teachers. Andrea has also attacked 

the PE shed. Everything is now in the one spot. It will make life a lot 

easier when collecting gear for PE. Thanks Andrea.  

We have a skip at the school and will continue to be cleaning up and 

sorting out excess equipment. The following items are available for 

people to take home with a small donation to the school appreciated: 

desks, bookshelves, chairs, cupboards, microwave. Please see 

Andrea on Tuesday or Thursday if you are interested in anything. 

Healthy snacks are a great way for students to maintain their focus. 

Classroom/specialist teachers would love students to bring along a 

piece of fresh fruit to eat around 10am each morning. If you could 

supply them with some extra fruit each day we would appreciate it. 

This week we have welcomed two student teachers to our school. 

Mia Belcher and Sam Gowers will be at Timor PS for the next couple 

of weeks. Please say hello if you see them around the school. 

Attached to the newsletter today is a brochure that outlines some 

ideas to help with Reading at home. Please have a read and see if 

there are a few things that might help when you listen to your child 

read each day. 

Donôt forget we have a Pupil Free Day this Monday 3rd November 

and a public holiday for Melbourne Cup day on Tuesday 4th Nov. 

Students will not be required at school until Wednesday morning. We 

hope you enjoy the long weekend. 

Teachers will be working hard on Monday to organise teacher 

resources into the new compactus. This will provide easy access for 

teachers when planning their teaching. 

Please have a look at the writing completed by some of our students 

in the newsletter today.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Grade 3-6 have completed online testing in Reading and Mathematics 
over the past couple of days. I would like to congratulate them on their 
focus whilst completing the tests.  
Finally, Friday 31st October is my last day at Timor. I would like to 
thank students, staff and parents for making me feel welcome. Have a 
lovely rest of the year. 
        Kate Ballantyne 

2015 Transition students 
 
 
 

 

         
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 


